
The following is an announcement from the Singapore 
Medical Council (SMC):

An SMC Election will be held in October 2012. All 
fully-registered medical practitioners who hold valid 
practising certificates during the Election will be required 
to vote. Doctors who are overseas during the Election 
period will be exempted from voting, if they are able to 
provide documentary evidence of their overseas status.

Please keep SMC updated of your latest mailing 
address, so that the Election documents will reach you in 
a timely manner. Doctors who fail to vote without a valid 
reason will be subjected to a fine of $500, and will not 
be able to renew their practising certificate when it next 
expires, unless the fine is paid.

The update of particulars form can be found at 
http://tinyurl.com/75dzg4v.

For clar if ications, please email smc_elections@
smc.gov.sg.    
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